
19/04/2017 

MRS Maeve May 
4 Seddon Hill Road RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Mounties/Ganellan are trying to slip this through again in the hope that people won't notice it. 
So sneaky. No wonder people are starting to mistrust them. It is extremely difficult for people 
who are not that computer literate to find out about this modification, so many probably give up. 

It was rejected the first time they proposed this so why should it change now. 

We have to listen to construction noise all day long and illegally on Saturdays already, so it is 
totally unfair that we have to listen to it even more so. We have been more than patient for the 
last 6 months, but enough is enough.

Please no more noise outside of the initially allowed working hours.

Maeve May

Sent: 19/04/2017 2:00:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission


